
AFA Vice-President Report – November 2020 

We had 9 conference slots overall. Typically, 4 are for meetings: AFA National Council, AFA 
Business Meeting, AFA subcommittees, and NPDA business meeting.  

The move to a virtual/remote conference opened those business meeting slots. Our business 
meeting moves to the week before the conference and we asked everyone to meet on their own.  

Overall, we had 8 submissions, 6 accepted for a total of 5 panels (one acceptance was a paper 
added to another panel). We rejected two submissions (1 panel, 1 paper). 

Submissions were lower this year due to uncertainty about COVID and the location. 

 

 


